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NEWSLETTER  
We have really enjoyed celebrating our Welsh culture and heritage 

this week. We thought you might want to see some fantastic    

photos from the week. 

We set up an exhibition of the pupils work from Welsh Week for 

classes to visit and enjoy. Classes have made dragons, daffodils 

and Welsh love spoons. It's been a busy week. 

World Down Syndrome 
Awareness Day 

On the 21st March we helped to raise 
awareness of World Down Syndrome day 
by wearing odd socks for the day. The 
photo below is of a group of staff’s socks, 
which was taken at the end of the school 
day. 

DISCO 

We are looking forward to seeing lots of you at the family 

disco on Thursday 30th 5-7pm. 

There will be a stall to purchase snacks and drinks. There 

will be a quiet area for those who don’t like loud music and 

of course there will be music and dancing! Please remem-

ber that your child needs to be accompanied by an adult. 

Put your dancing shoes on, we will see you on Thursday. 

Tickets are on sale at £1.50 each or a family ticket for 4 

people can be bought for £5.00 

If anyone is available to help on the night, please can 

you let us know—all help gratefully received. 

If you have tickets for the Easter Raffle, please can you 

send them into school before 28th March.  The prize 

draw will take place on the evening of the disco.    

Thank you all for your continued support 

 



Some of the older 

students who took 

part in the Wales 

Disability 6 Nations, 

yesterday in Ystrad  


